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RE:  Professional Sections 
 

Town of Bluffton Hires Bryan McIlwee as Director of Engineering 
 
Bryan McIlwee is the Town of Bluffton’s new director of engineering. McIlwee directs and 
manages the engineering department, which includes the divisions of public works and 
watershed management. McIlwee is also responsible for supervising the Town’s capital 
improvement program. 
 
McIlwee formerly worked for the Town of Hilton Head Island for eight years as the assistant 
town engineer and stormwater manager. Among his tasks, McIlwee managed the design and 
construction of numerous road and pathway projects for the island as well as supervising the 
design of the Rowing and Sailing Center at Squire Pope Community Park.   
 
McIlwee earned a bachelor’s degree in civil and environmental engineering at Virginia Tech in 
2001.  
 
McIlwee is a registered Professional Engineer and a member of the American Society of Civil 
Engineers.  He has lived in the Lowcountry for 8 years. 
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